Meeting Notes – 19 10 15
President Diane Sherriff reminded club members of the need to get their donation for the nursing home residents’ Christmas gift to Rotarian Brenda Carter.  Brenda will take the donations to purchase gift bag items for presentation to residents of LaFayette’s two nursing homes.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Rotarian Calvin Milford had the presentation for this week’s meeting.  His presentation covered the settlement of Chambers County, Alabama by European settlers in the early 1830s.  
